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Council Member Motion 
For the Planning and Land Use Committee Meeting of October 29, 2015 
  
 

To: Planning and Land Use Committee Date: October 26, 2015 

From: Councillors Alto and Thornton-Joe 

Subject: Affordable Housing 

              
 
Background: 
 
In the City’s Planning and Land Use reports staff identify sustainability aspects that the proponent 
may be bringing forward. Creating affordable housing is a priority for Council, is mentioned in the 
City's Strategic Plan and was identified as a priority in the Victoria Foundation Vital Signs report.  
 
Motion: 
 
BE IT RESOLVED that all land use planning reports include a standing section that considers and 
comments on any affordability aspects of the application.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
            

         
  
 
Councillor Marianne Alto    Councillor Charlayne Thornton-Joe 


